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22 February 2011
Heritage Victoria (via email to Heritage.permits@dpcd.vic.gov.au)
Dear Sir/Madam 

Subject:  VHR 0951 Former Convent of the Good Shepherd, Abbotsford Permit application P16722 for addition to the Sophia Mundi Steiner School.

We, the Yarra Riverkeeper Association, are a not for profit, community based organisation that aims to protect and restore the Yarra River and the river corridor for current and future generations. 
The river is not just Melbourne’s most important natural asset, its environs are a major contributor to the city’s liveability and home to some of its most precious heritage sites.   
The proposed development is in the precinct of the former Convent of the Good Shepherd that is the centrepiece of a C19th rural landscape surrounded on three sides by the Yarra River.  We object to the proposal on the grounds that the development would:  
1. Result in the loss of public open space that is integral to the heritage values of the Convent;
2. Damage the pastoral ambiance of the Convent-farm complex that is unique in inner Melbourne;

3. Restrict the most important views of the Convent buildings as seen from both the nearby public walk-bike path and the river.  
Yours faithfully
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Ian Penrose

Riverkeeper, for and on behalf of the Yarra Riverkeeper Association 
Email: info@yarrariver.org.au.  Phone: 0409 510 766
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Yarra Riverkeeper Association Inc. P.O. Box 320, Fairfield VIC 3078

ABN: 95 339 378 852 www.yarrariver.org.au
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